Family Crest Research
(due Monday, March 9th)
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Dear Parents,
This week we will begin a new Social Studies unit on immigration where we will discuss how the United States was established by immigrants from many different countries. Students will be making family crests that reflect their countries of origin. In order to complete this project, your child will need your help collecting some information about your family’s culture. 
Use the attached research form to collect information about one of your family’s countries of origin. For example, if your family’s ancestors immigrated to the United States from Italy and Germany, you would pick one of those countries to research (either Italy or Germany). 
*Note: You may have to search back several generations to find your family’s countries of origin. Since we are focusing on how immigrants came to this country, the United States CANNOT be a country of origin.

Please remember that the “interesting fact” should be written in your child’s own words rather than copied directly from a text. This helps the students feel more ownership over their work.   

The rectangle at the bottom of the form is the outline of a flag. You will draw and color the flag of the country in this space. Remind your child to take his/her time creating this flag because it will eventually be glued to the crest here at school.  We know that some of the flags are a little more difficult to draw, but we want them done as neatly as possible. It’s a good idea to use a ruler and a pencil with a clean eraser! 
We will take all the information you collect at home and turn it into a family crest that will be displayed in the 2nd grade hallway. Thank you for your help!
Sincerely, 

The 2nd Grade Team
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